From: Katy VerSteeg

To: Sen. David Wilson
Subject: SB 51
Date: Thursday, February 09, 2023 11:46:46 AM

Dear Senator Wilson,

As an Alaskan veterinarian, [ wanted to say thank you for your efforts to exempt veterinarians from the AK PDMP.
Your action on our behalf is much appreciated and will hopefully be successful.

Sincerely,

Catherine (Katy) VerSteeg, DVM
Eagle River, AK
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